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July 24, 2014 

 

 

 

Angela Laskowski  

Riverview at Upper Landing 

400 Spring Street 

Saint Paul MN 55102 

 

VIA EMAIL:  alaskowski@stuartco.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 360 Spring Street 

 

Dear Ms. Laskowski: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 22, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

August 19, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the furnace testing issue.  

In the meantime, she will contact senior mechanical and building inspectors to get some 

feedback on what is the proper testing procedure for this kind of system.  Please submit 

information about the MagicPak system to Ms. Moermond so that she can review with the 

building official and mechanical inspector. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Jeremy Hall 
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